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Important Food Service Communication

September 10, 2010

Dear IUFSD School Community,

We are pleased to share with you important details on the 2020-21 Food Services
Plan.  As we have stated in our various reopening plan presentations, Food
Services, just like school operations, will look a little different this year. Our
menu offerings have been simplified, items will be pre-packaged for easy pickup
or delivery, we will use pre-ordering systems for the elementary schools and
orders for students in distance learning and finally, maybe the best news, meals
will be free until further notice.  The free meals will be covered by National
School Lunch for the time being!  This applies to standard meals only; snacks and
additional beverages are excluded. 

The flyers below provide details for both the elementary and secondary school
food service programs. They can also be accessed by clicking here.  Included in
these flyers are the links to the pre-order forms, My School Bucks to add funds to
meal accounts for snacks, and our Food Services webpage where you can access
the Free/Reduced Lunch application.  It is important that any family requiring
assistance complete this form by September 30. This will enable a student to
participate in the free/reduced lunch offering, as eligible, when the meal fee
waiver ends.

If your child has any special dietary needs, please feel free to contact Gloria
Estrada, our Aramark Food Services Director at
gloria.estrada@irvingtonschools.org.  At the elementary level, any food allergy
information should be provided to the school nurse.

We realize that you may not be as familiar with your child’s student number as
they are, but you will need to include their number when using the pre-order
forms.  To view your child’s student number, please log in to Home Access, which
can be accessed by clicking here. 

These flyers are posted on the District website on both the Reopening page and
our Food Services page.  Please review these resources carefully before school
starts. Please also note that meals are available now for the remote learning days
using this link to order: Lunch order for remote instruction days.  

We are looking forward to our students returning to their school buildings!

Sincerely,

Carol Stein
Assistant Superintendent for Business and Operations
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